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Dates to Remember 
 

March 5th – PTO Meeting  
@ 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria 
 
March 7th – Unplugged Challenge 
 
March 10th and 11th – 6th Grade 
Bake Sale 
 
March 10th – Drama Club 
presenting “The Addam’s Family” to 
the students 12:00p.m. 
 
March 12th – Bus Safety Drill 
 
March 14th – PTO Lucky Bingo  
@ 5:00 p.m. in the all-purpose room 
 
March 19th – Board of Education 
Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. at the Clare F. 
Ostrander Elemenary School 
 
March 20th – Spring Pictures 
 
March 20th – Elementary Honors 
Band & Orchestra @ 7:00pm at the 
John G. Borden Middle School 
 
March 21st – PTO Lucky Bingo snow 
date (if necessary)@ 5:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria 
 
March 24th – Talent Show Practice  
@ 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. in the all-
purpose room 
 
March 26th – D.A.R.E Graduation 
7:00p.m. in the all-purpose room 
 
March 31st – Talent Show Practice  
@ 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. in the all-
purpose room 
 
 
 

The Low Down with Mr. Brown 
 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 

As we enter the month of March, I want to take a moment to thank you for 
your continued support of our school community. The collaboration 
between home and school plays such a vital role in the success of our 
students, and I am grateful for the partnership we share.  
 

With the arrival of spring just around the corner, we are looking forward to 
the opportunities for growth and renewal that this season brings. Our 
students continue to show tremendous growth in their academics and 
social-emotional development, and I am so proud of the hard work they are 
putting in every day. This month, we have our PTO Lucky Bingo! Come and 
enjoy some great fun and prizes.  
 

Mr. Brown 
 

  From the Heart with Mrs. Hoyt 
 

March is here, and we’re excited for the adventures it brings! A Huge thank 
you to our incredible PTO for organizing a fantastic Winter Spirit Week.  It 
was a blast seeing everyone dress up and show their school spirit is so 
many fun ways! 
 

As we gear up for the 2nd half of the school year, we have been reminding 
students about school-wide PBIS expectations.  It’s important to use kind 
words, share a smile with friends, and be respectful of everyone around 
you.  Let’s keep Leptondale a positive place! 
 

A special shoutout to everyone who participated in the Super Bowl Guessing 
Game! We loved seeing so many of you get involved.   
 

Congratulation to our Top 3 students, staff and community members.   
 

Students: Avaluna Rosado, Holly Rule, Phoenix Castro 
Staff: Mr. Miller, Mrs. Mistretta, Ms. Avitabile 
Community: Lindsey Bowman, Dessire M., Doug McNabb 
 

Next up is “March Into Wellness”: Stay Tuned!! 
 

The PAWS-itive Student of the Month Trait for March is kind.  These students 
genuinely enjoy bringing others happiness, is overall very friendly, and 
takes feeling of others into consideration.  They are consistent is the way 
they treat people.  

February PBIS PAWS-itive Students of the Month 

Izabella Gomes, Jordi Ardila, Adrianna Romano, Olivia 
Regulbuto, RaeLynn Romano, Elvis Herring, Phoenix 

Castro, Aubree Melfi, Mar Merino, Bryson McNair, Scarlett 
Robles, Zariah Rivera, Briella McGann, Ethan Hudson, 

Emily Palen, James Baar, Paige Tresch, Kadence Simpson, 
Joseph Melfi, Carter Lloyd, Cataleya Pupiales, Jesse 

Lewinson, Mckenna Willis, Emma Jordan, Michael Gates, 
Cecelia Dimase, Nicholas Johnstone, Lyric Bobo, Neal 
Mattracion, Jaxsen Rodriguez, Hailey Lehmann, Fiona 

Brady, Hamilton Choc-Laj, Lucas Martire, Lillian Cababe, 
Austin Solis and Brian Knecht 
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The Book Nook 
Unicorns 101 
By: Cale Atkinson  
 
 
Everything you’ve ever wanted to know about unicorns is listed in this book.  Written like a non-fiction 
book, it gives you facts that settle the mysteries of unicorns.  Unicorn scientist, like Professor Glitter 
Pants, Professor Sprinkel Steed, Professor Star Hoof and Professor Sugar Beard are certified specialist in 
their fields.  These Professors explain what a unicorn is, biology of unicorns, unicorn types, diet and 
digestion, etc.  After reading this book about unicorns, you become a unicorn scientist and even earn a 
“Unicornius Scientifucus” Diploma!  I highly recommend this book to any unicorn fan that wants to laugh 
out loud! 
 
~Happy Reading 

~March 2025 ~ 

Austin’s Helpful Healthy Hints 

March is Oral Health Month. ������ It’s very important to take care of your mouth and teeth to stay 
healthy.  Make sure you are getting the most out of your dental care routine by following these 
recommendations ~ brush your teeth morning and night; change your toothbrush every 3-4 
months; brush all surfaces of teeth; floss, and don’t forget to brush your tongue!  

 ~ Mrs. Austin    

         
           
 

 

 
 


